
M A Y  2 0 2 0

NASB BOARD QUICKS
A monthly e-update from the Nebraska Association of School Boards
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The Nebraska Association of School Boards provides programs, services and advocacy to strengthen public education for all Nebraskans.

Board Presidents: Check your inbox each month for the monthly ‘NASB Update’ to include in your meeting agenda. 
Please contact mbelka@NASBonline.org with any questions, or if you are not receiving them.

http://members.nasbonline.org/index.php/events
To register for an NASB event, click on the 'My Membership' link, then navigate to the 'Events' dropdown and select 'Register'.  
If you do not have an email and password to log in or have forgotten it, please contact NASB at 800-422-4572 for assistance.

LEADERSHIP                    INNOVATION                    VISION                    ENGAGEMENT                    #liveNASB

JULY
CALL FOR LEGISLATIVE PROPOSALS  |  DUE JULY 1

NASB AREA MEMBERSHIP MEETINGS  |  AUGUST & SEPTEMBER
YORK - VALENTINE - GERING - NORTH PLATTE - NEBRASKA CITY - NORFOLK - LA VISTA - FREMONT - KEARNEY

THANKS FOR ALL YOU DO FOR YOUR BOARD, YOUR COMMUNITY AND THE ENTIRE STATE BY SERVING PUBLIC EDUCATION IN NEBRASKA.  
NOW MORE THAN EVER, WE ARE SEEING THE IMPORTANCE IN SCHOOL BOARDS STEPPING UP AS LEADERS OF THEIR COMMUNITIES!
Access NASB’s Covid-19 Resources page at http://members.nasbonline.org/index.php/news-resources/covid-19-resources

MAY
NASB NETWORKING CALLS FOR SCHOOL BOARD MEMBERS ... CHECK YOUR EMAIL

NETWORK, SHARE, AND LEARN AS WE GIVE YOU ALL THE OPPORTUNITY TO TALK AMONGST PEERS, SHARE BEST PRACTICES, AND GET SOME 
QUESTIONS ANSWERED ON WHAT ALL IS GOING ON DISTRICT TO DISTRICT.  DISCUSSION TOPICS INCLUDE: CARES DOLLARS; TAKEAWAYS +/- FROM 

THE LAST FEW MONTHS; PARENT SATISFACTION SURVEY; RETURNING DEVICES; THE 2020-21 SCHOOL YEAR; ETC. 
CHECK YOUR INBOX FOR TIMES AND LOGIN INFORMATION TO BE SENT LATER THIS WEEK.

JUNE
IN ANTICIPATION OF CONTINUED LIMITS ON THE NUMBER OF ATTENDEES AT AN EVENT, WE HAVE CANCELLED OUR LEARNING EVENTS FOR JUNE.  

WE ARE EXCITED TO SHARE THAT AS OF NOW THE NASB GOLF OUTING HAS BEEN POSTPONED TO JULY.  START THINKING ABOUT TAKING ADVANTAGE 
OF AN OPPORTUNITY TO ENJOY A DAY ON THE COURSE WITH FELLOW SCHOOL LEADERS!

ANNUAL NASB MEMBER GOLF OUTING  |  JULY  |  KEARNEY COUNTRY CLUB
NASB LEGISLATION COMMITTEE MEETING  |  JULY 18

NASB ORIENTATION  |  JULY 22  |  LINCOLN 
NASB CANDIDATE WEBINAR #1  |  JULY 27

NEW
DATE
TBA!


